
 

 

 

 

Communication From Brevard Schools.No Meal Distribution Apr 10, 

04.06.20 

 

No meal distribution Friday, Apr 10 
 

Please be aware of the following Meal Distribution update from Brevard Public 
Schools… 

 
Attention Brevard County Families... 

Please be advised: There will be no meal distribution this Friday, April 10, due to 
the planned student/teacher holiday.  Brevard families utilizing this daily free 
service should plan to pick up their child’s/children’s meals on Thursday (April 
9).  Each child will receive two breakfasts and two lunches on Thursday to 
ensure nutritional continuity over the holiday.  Meal distribution at all 27 
school sites will resume on Monday, April 13 at 10:30 a.m. and run until 1:30 
p.m., daily. 

Meals are being distributed throughout this week at all 27 of our food distribution 
sites, with the exception of this Friday.  

Click here for more information about meal distribution sites, or visit 
www.brevardschools.org.  

Thank you. 

 

SCHOOL DISTRIBUTION SITES: 

Cape View Elementary (Cape Canaveral) 

Atlantis Elementary (Cocoa) 

Cambridge Elementary (Cocoa) 

Endeavour Elementary (Cocoa) 

Fairglen Elementary (Cocoa) 

Saturn Elementary (Cocoa) 

Creel Elementary (Melbourne) 

Harbor City Elementary (Melbourne) 

Sabal Elementary (Melbourne) 

Sherwood Elementary (Melbourne) 

University Park Elementary (Melbourne) 

Audubon Elementary (Merritt Island) 

Mila Elementary (Merritt Island) 

 

Mims Elementary (Mims) 

Pinewood Elementary (Mims) 

Discovery Elementary (Palm Bay) 

Jupiter Elementary (Palm Bay) 

McAuliffe Elementary (Palm Bay) 

Palm Bay Elementary (Palm Bay) 

Port Malabar Elementary (Palm Bay) 

Riviera Elementary (Palm Bay) 

Sunrise Elementary (Palm Bay) 

Turner Elementary (Palm Bay) 

Golfview Elementary (Rockledge) 

Coquina Elementary (Titusville) 

Oak Park Elementary (Titusville) 
Central Middle (West Melbourne) 

 


